
 

Town of Warren 

 

INLAND WETLANDS AND CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 

Special Meeting Minutes – Site Walk 

Monday, September 12, 2016 – 5:00PM 

Foot of driveway at 159 North Shore Road 

 

 

The site walk began at 5:03 p.m. led by Mr. Paul Szymanski, PE, President of Arthur Howland & Associates 

to view two sites that are the subject of applications by The Cove, LLC on North Shore Road as follows:  (1) 

Assessor’s Map 45 Lot 12-1 -- drainage improvements associated with construction of single family 

dwelling and improvements to existing pier and stairway at shoreline; and (2) Assessor’s Map 45 Lot 12 -- 

improvements to existing pier and stairway at shoreline. 

 

In addition to Mr. Szymanski, those PRESENT were: Stacey Sefčik, Inland Wetlands Enforcement Officer; 

Cindy Shook, Vice Chairperson; John Favreau and Tom Caldwell, Alternates; Nancy Binns, Member; and 

Richelle Hodža, Recording Secretary. 

 

Mr. Szymanski corresponded features on the plan with stakes on the property. Members asked for 

clarifications  and were led across the road to view the existing pier.  

 

The site walk was concluded at 5:38 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Richelle Hodza 

Inland Wetlands Enforcement Officer 


